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To our State of Nature Family, 
 

We know that there is a lot of concern with the rise of the Avian flu and feeding our 
beloved fur babies raw.  We here at State of Nature are in constant contact with our farmers.  
Please remember that we only source locally, and we use human grade, USDA certified and all 
of our farmers are certified by the Department of Agriculture.  We are in agreement with the 
precautions that they are taking to keep us all safe and know that they too are extremely 
concerned.   
 

All of our farms have been keeping their flocks indoors since the fall of last year, when 
the concern first started.  This is the only way to keep their flocks safe, which in turn keeps our 
food safe to feed our pets.  Please know that we are doing our due diligence and will keep you 
in the know as this crisis unfolds. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sherry Ralph 
 
President, 

 


